
U.S. Department of Justice

Drug Enforcement Administration

Washington, D.C. 20537

01- 28-94

Request Number: 93-1863-F Subject o f Request: MK-ULTRA

Dear Requester:

Your Freedom of Information/Privacy Act request to the Drug Enforcement Administration
(DEA) has been reviewed. The paragraphs checked below apply:

[ ] Preliminary review of DEA indices indicates that there are a number of DEA files
that contain references to the subject of your request. It is estimated that up to 
to six months will be required to locate and process for release the material 
contained in these files. You will be notified if an advance fee deposit will be 
required before processed documents can be released.

[ ] A review of DEA indices indicates that records responsive to your request are now
being held by the Federal Records Center. We have asked that these documents be 
sent to us for processing. When they are received and processed, nonexempt parts 
will be released to you.

[ ] All DEA records responsive to your request have been located and are now being
processed. You can expect to receive nonexempt portions of these documents 
within ninety days.

[ ] DEA has located documents that are responsive to you request; however, these
documents were originated, by another agency. Copies of these documents have 
been forwarded to the originating agency for processing and direct response to you.

[ ] There is an ongoing criminal investigation that may involve the subject of your
request. Therefore, pursuant to 5 U.S.C. 552 (b)(7)(A), the documents you request 
are exempt from disclosure at this time. You may refile your request at a later

[ X ] DEA has located no records which are responsive to your request.

If you wish to appeal any denial of your request, you may do so within thirty (30) da> 
pursuant to 28 C.T.R. 16.8 and/or 16.48. The appeal should be sent to the following 
address, with the envelope marked "FOIPA Appeal".
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